
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 

AUSLEY MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (ziP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE , FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224-9115 FAX (850) 222-7560 

November 1, 2017 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Petition for approval of conservation street and outdoor lighting conversion 
program, by Tampa Electric Company; FPSC Docket No. 20170199-EI 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On October 19, 2017 we filed Tampa Electric Company's responses to Staffs First Data 
Requests in this docket. Attached for filing is Tampa Electric's revised response to Request No. 
22, Page 1 of 1, marked "Revised: November 1, 2017". The revision to this response is made to 
clarify the company's request for recovery of unamortized depreciation amounts for existing MH 
and HPS luminaires. We would appreciate your distributing copies of this revised response to 
Request No. 22 to the recipients at the Commission of the original filing so that they may 
substitute it in place of the original response. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

JDB/pp 
Attachment 

Sincerely, 



TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY 
DOCKET NO. 20170199-EI 
STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST 
REQUEST NO. 22 
PAGE 1 OF 1 
FILED: OCTOBER 19, 2017 
REVISED: NOVEMBER 1, 2017 

22. On page 2 of the petition, the company indicated that it "is seeking approval to 
recover the unamortized costs for MH and HPS luminaires" which are of 
$37,780,595, as of August 31, 2017. Please clarify whether these are the assets 
for which the company is requesting a capital recovery schedule in Docket No. 
20170198-EI. If not, please explain . 

A. Yes, the 209,821 luminaires that are in this petition are the existing MH and HPS 
that are in the field at this time. This Docket No. 20170199-EI asks for the 
recovery of the unamortized depreciation amount for these existing MH and 
HPS luminaires. In the 20170199-EI petition the amount requested to be 
recovered per fixture is $180.06 based upon each fixture replaced with a 
qualifying LED luminaire. These MH and HPS luminaires are the luminaires to 
which the capital recovery schedule in Docket No. 20170198-EI is being 
requested to recover. 




